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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Emrah—For great hard word and focus on 
his return to school. 

7R 
Marvin—For great participation during the 
circus skills workshop. 

8A 
Joshua—For great use of fine motor skills 
in Lego Therapy. 

8L 
Qahar—For being more settled in class and 
improved work focus. 

9R 
Tyrell—For brilliant Maths work using a 
part-part whole model. 

Y9 
Naieem—For taking part in conversations 
with his peers and adults. 

10C 
Annabelle—For designing beautiful trainers 
in Art. 

10L 
Junior—For excellent progress in Year 1 
Power Maths. 

11A 
Hamza—For a positive attitude in all 
lessons. 

11L 
Albie—For being reasonable and mature 
about all matters. 

Y11 
Naiim—For a  great start to the new 
term, good work in maths and great 
behaviour. 

12K 
Lilli—For leading on 12K’s World Book Day 
idea. 

12V 
Deniz—For helping  another pupil with 
drying up in Life Skills. 

13L 
Keon—For independently timing pastry 
baking in Enterprise. 

13S 
Harvey—For working on and producing 
a brilliant pair of shoes over the Half Term 
holiday. 

14J 
Brooke—For being very helpful at Roots 
and Shoots and showing other students 
around. 

14L Tom—For excellent Enterprise. 

Star of the Week 

Ramaah—For being a great role model and 
encouraging other pupils. 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We’re looking forward to world book day on Thursday! It’s 
going to be a wonderful day with lots of time to read, theatre 
and dance companies onsite and our world book day special 
assembly and prizes! Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

We had eighteen pupils attend our holiday programme last 
Monday and Tuesday. Thanks go to volunteers from Nat West 
bank who supported the programme. Sam Croyle, our new 
Deputy, joined the holiday programme. We’re looking forward 
to Sam starting with us after Easter. He’ll introduce himself in 
next week’s newsletter. This week 7R had a circus skills 
workshop on Wednesday which everyone enjoyed. Our parent 
group met on Monday, it was good to catch up and to discuss 
plans for next term. 

 

The weather has been changeable but fortunately we haven’t 
had any damage to our school building. Please ensure your 
son/ daughter has a warm coat, hat and scarf. We try to get 
outside at break and lunchtime as much as possible.  

 

We are continuing to lateral flow test every Monday morning. If 
pupils do not participate onsite, Government guidance for 
pupils in SEN schools continues to be to test twice weekly. 
Young people are encouraged to continue to wear masks in 
communal areas here and on school/ public transport. Please 
support us in keeping our school family safe. 

 

Eileen 
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Highshore Holiday Programme! 

The young people had a lot of fun at last week’s holiday programme! A huge thanks 

to all our volunteers! 

 


